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Research Analysis 

 

Pending  

 

Prepared By: House Research Staff 

 

Fiscal Analysis 

 

HB 2799 extends the Child Death Review Board within the Oklahoma Commission on Children 

and Youth until July 1, 2026. The Child Death Review Board is a non-appropriated state agency. 

This measure has no direct fiscal or revenue considerations for the state. 

 

Prepared By: Jay St Clair, House Fiscal Staff 

 

Other Considerations 

 

None. 

 

 

 

 

 © 2023 Oklahoma House of Representatives, see Copyright Notice at www.okhouse.gov 

 

http://www.okhouse.gov/

